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SUBJECT: Accept a donation [$117.85] from Henry Schein to the County of Washoe
on behalf of the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office to purchase equipment for the K-9 Unit,
and authorize Comptroller’s Office to make appropriate budget adjustments. (All
Commission Districts.)

SUMMARY

Henry Schein employees and staff members have donated $117.85 to the Washoe County
Sheriff’s Office K-9 Unit to be used for the purchase of equipment for the Unit.

Washoe County Strategic Objective supported by this item: Safe, Secure and Healthy
Communities

PREVIOUS ACTION

The Board approved a donation from Henry Schein to the K-9 Unit on March 25, 2014
and February 24, 2015.

BACKGROUND

The Washoe County Sheriff’s Office received a donation in the amount of $117.85 from
Henry Schein employees and staff members. Henry Schein employees and staff
members have requested the donation benefit the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office K-9
Unit.

FISCAL IMPACT

Increase Revenues

20033-484000 (K-9 Program-Donations) $117.85
Increase Expenditures

20033-710300 (K-9 Program-Operating Supplies) $117.85
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RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended that the Washoe County Board of County Commissioners accept a
donation [$117.85] from Henry Schein to the County of Washoe on behalf of the Washoe
County Sheriff’s Office to purchase equipment for the K-9 Unit, and authorize
Comptroller’s Office to make appropriate budget adjustments.

POSSIBLE MOTION

Should the Board agree with staff’s recommendation, a possible motion would be: Move
to accept a donation [$117.85] from Henry Schein to the County of Washoe on behalf of
the Washoe County Sheriff’s Office to purchase equipment for the K-9 Unit, and
authorize Comptroller’s Office to make appropriate budget adjustments.




